
From: Address Management (WODC)  
Sent: 29 November 2022 13:04 
To: Info  
Subject: SNN2022179 - New court name, Corn Street 
 
Good Afternoon 
 
We have received an application to address a new development of four properties on land to the 
rear of 37 Corn Street, Witney. 
 
The plan is to allocate a new court name to the development.  The developer would like to propose 
the court name ‘Olive Court’ as they feel it will complement the name of the adjacent ‘Holly 
Bush’.  Proposed new addresses, as follows –  
 
1 – 4 Olive Court 
37B Corn Street 
Witney 
OX28 (to be confirmed by Royal Mail) 
 
As this is a court name (not a new street) name, the plan is to approve the name ‘Olive Court’ unless 
the Town Council would like to raise any valid objections to the name. If you would like to make any 
comments please send them to us by Friday 9th December 2022. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Address Management 
West Oxfordshire District Council 
 


